
 

 

MPHA EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES – Friday December 16, 2022 

Meeting called at 7:04 pm 

In attendance – Tamey McAllister, Marci Hughson, Ashley Taylor & Roxanne Romaniuk 

 

Topics Covered 

 

Parent Concerns 

A few emails of concern came into the Executive from parents and coaches. These were all 

reviewed and discussed. 

Recap of U13 Silver Stick Tournament  

Roxanne was able to give a recap of the games and experience that the U13's had at this year's 

Silver Stick tournament that was attended in Midland. Overall the players had a fun experience 

but unfortunately didn't have the same outcome as their previous two tournaments.  

 

Possible January Tournament for U13 

The U13 team would like to attend a tournament in New Liskeard in January. With it being so 

close after Christmas and that they have already attended three tournaments, it was decided 

that there would need to be 100% agreement from all parents to attend. Tamey will advise Head 

Coach Scott Stephens that this is the case and he is to get back to the Executive with the 

parents feedback. 

 

U13 TOC's 

Head Coach Scott Stephens had requested the support of the Executive to apply to be moved 

into the A division of TOC's this season. With the team tournament and regular season regard it 



was approved that they should apply. Tamey will do up a letter of recommendation and send it 

to Scott to submit with the rest of the application.  

 

U13 & U15 Season Playoffs 

Members of the Executive have been receiving lots of questions for parents regarding dates for 

season playoffs. As of this date Tamey has received no information regarding if and when 

playoffs will take place. We will re-visit at our next meeting in case new information has been 

put forward. 

Next meeting TBA 

Meeting adjourned @ 8:55pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


